


TO:	Virginia Holms, Principal
FROM:	Student Name
DATE:	September 15, 20--
SUBJECT:	CHANGES IN POPULATION OF CHILDREN
The data you asked me to find for you are shown below.  You asked only for information for the year 2000 and beyond.  However, I have included data from 1970 so you can see the numbers for past years as well.  The data were reported at http://www.childstats.gov/americaschildren/tables/pop1.asp.
If you need additional information, let me know.
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